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After an investigation by the Review Board of the Catholic Diocese of Cleveland, it has been determined 
that a substantiated allegation of child sexual abuse has been made against deceased priest Rev. Victor 
M. Lambur. Consequently, Fr. Lambur’s name has been added to the Diocese’s list of clerics against 
whom have been made substantiated allegations of child sexual abuse. That list can be viewed 
at https://www.dioceseofcleveland.org/healing/list-of-clergy.  Fr. Lambur died on February 11, 1994.   
 
The Diocese of Cleveland remains committed to creating a safe environment for children and fostering 
healing for those who have experienced abuse. Any person with information, or just seeking help, can 
reach the diocesan confidential response line by phone at 216-334-2999 or via email at  
response_services@dioceseofcleveland.org. 
 


